
 

 

North-West Youth Cricket 

Year 9 Camp and Registration Information 

 

Dates have now been confirmed for the 2021 Season Year 9 Cricket 

Camp. The camp is open to all Year 9s who are considering playing 

cricket for North-West Youth Cricket – If you can through if you are 

attending. 

Dates:  Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th of January 

Times: 9am – 2pm each day – wet or dry 

Venue: Burnside Cricket Club, Burnside Park, 336 Avonhead Road. 

What to Bring: Lunch and Snacks, Drink Bottle, Cricket Gear 

 

Cricket Registration Information 

Registration will open in the middle of December – check out website 

and Facebook Pages. – Subs are $150.00 for Term 1 and Term 4. 

www.nwyc.co.nz 

https://www.facebook.com/northwestyouthcricket 

Contact for further information: 

Sam Gillespie 0274 130 222 

Shane Young  021 771 392 

northwestyouthcc@gmail.com 

 

http://www.nwyc.co.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/northwestyouthcricket

